
Editor’s Comment:   

After recognizing all details regarding the final stages of the peer-review process of the original 

research article with prospective observational study design entitled Medication Errors among 

Healthcare Workers in a Major HIV treatment Centre in Nigeria (no. 2019/JAMPS/49089), I 

recommend to accept this valuable manuscript for publication in the Journal of Advances in Medical 

and Pharmaceutical Sciences.  
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